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Coming to Our Communit y
. . . a new, green Visitor Center for the

NORTH CAROLINA
BOTANICAL GARDEN

the North Carolina Botanical Garden in Chapel Hill has been a place to learn to garden 
with native plants, enjoy  woodland trails, and ex plore through classes and lectures.

Now we are building a green facility, complete with 
expanded gardens and designed to meet LEED Platinum 
certifi cation. Features include photovoltaic panels, 
geothermal wells, rainwater cisterns, and storm water
gardens. We’ll have more space to offer educational and 
therapeutic programs, gardening advice and resources, 
art exhibits and tours to adults and schoolchildren from 
our community and all of North Carolina.

   the fundraising goal ($12 million) 
    wh ere we are now ($9.5 million) 

For 
more
than
40
years

For information, visit us in 
person (15-501 Bypass at Old 
Mason Farm Rd), on the web

(ncbg.unc.edu) or call  962-0522

We are closing in on our goal for 
this fabulous facility.  Please help
 us fi ll the rainbarrel to the top!


